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Re: 2021 IAMG Distinguished Lecturer 

 

Dear Professor Jaime Gómez-Hernández, 

 

I’m delighted to confirm that you have been selected by the IAMG Lectures Committee (Chair, 

Christien Thiart, Vice President of IAMG) as the 2021 Distinguished Lecturer of the International 

Association for Mathematical Geosciences. Congratulations for this well-deserved recognition! 

 

The Distinguished Lecturer is an important role within the IAMG. As part of this role, the 

Distinguished Lecturer prepares a series of lectures preferably on a variety of subjects in the 

mathematical geosciences to be presented in places where IAMG Annual Meetings are not normally 

held. 

 

It is our custom that the Distinguished Lecturer is a keynote speaker at the next IAMG conference or 

International Geological Conference (IGC), at which time the award is presented. I hope that you will 

be able to attend IAMG2021, which is scheduled to take place in Nancy, France, to continue this 

tradition (your expenses will be paid by the IAMG as part of your DL funding). I am copying this letter 

to the Lectures Committee Chair, Christien Thiart, to Secretary-General Eric Grunsky, who will be 

making arrangements for the presentation ceremony, to Treasurer David Collins, who will take care of 

your travel expenses, and to Chair of IAMG2021, Guillaume Caumon, who will arrange your plenary 

presentation at IAMG2021. 

 

With best wishes and heartfelt congratulations 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Jennifer McKinley 

President, International Association for Mathematical Geosciences
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